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SLAARK	MEETING	NOTICE	

	
The	South	Lyon	Area	Amateur	Radio	Club	meets	at	the	Witch's	
Hatch	Depot	Museum,	300	Dorothy	St.,	South	Lyon,	MI	48178	

The	SLAARC	President's	Newsletter		
Dear	SLAARC	member:	
Welcome	to	February.		We	have	had	some	good	events	occur	since	our	last	meeting.		A	group	
of	us	went	to	MSU-ARC	to	hear	a	presentation	about	Digital	Radio.			
	

	
We	also	had	our	first	ever	Winter	Field	Day	event!		Lot’s	of	stuff	was	packed	into	January.	
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Meeting	Announcement	
Agenda	Highlights	
Come	to	the	meeting	to:		

• Discuss	Winter	Field	Day	
• Ask	questions	about	the	proposed	Irish	Hills	Hamfest	@MIS	
• Meet	with	ARRL	Michigan	Section	Manager	Larry	Camp,	WB8R	
• Pay	this	year’s	dues	and	be	eligible	to	vote	for	2017 	
• Other	new	topics	for	2017 	
• Bring	your	Show	and	Tell	item.	(Optional)		

	
All	this	fun	at	one	meeting.	But	wait,	that’s	not	all.	
	
Presentation	
Larry	Camp	WB8R,	our	ARRL	Michigan	Section	Manager,	will	discuss	the	Great	Lakes	HamCon	@	
Michigan	International	Speedway.		Please	come	and	ask	lots	of	questions!	

 
	
Meeting	Date:		February	12th,	2017	
Meeting	Time:		18:30-Social,	19:00-Meeting	Start	
	
John	NU8M	SLAARC	President	
	
http://www.slaarc.com	
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73’s…de	NU8M	


